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Donna Conkling

From: Renee Koevary <renee_koevary@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 12:37 PM

To: Mayor; Clerk's Department

Subject: Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field at Crossways

CAUTION: External sender. 

Dear Board of Trustees, 

 
 

I’ve just become aware and fully support renaming Crossway field to honor Rippy 
Philips! He has given so much to the Scarsdale community and especially to the youth 
football!  
 
 

Best regards, 
The Koevary Family 

Renee, Jon, George (‘19), Emily (‘21) and Henry (‘24) 


